
From: Harsad Patel   
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 7:45 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application for Minor Variance. 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Dear Sir. 

  

My name is Harsad Patel of 142 Moffatt Ave, Brampton, Ontario, L6Y 4R8 

  

I am replying to ref application # A-2023-0267 and the address refer to is 140 Moffatt Ave, 
Brampton. 

  

I am registered owner of 142 Moffatt Avenue, neighbour of Dhansukhbhai Ahir and Laxmibahen 
Ahir.  

  

The requested minor variances in application are adjacent to my property and the variances are 
not   

anticipated to any impact to my property. I have no objection, I fully support this application. 

 Please contact me if you have any qestions,  

  

Regards. 

  

Harsad Patel 

 


